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COMMUNITY ADVISORY NOTICE 
 

DISTRIBUTION OF WATER MAIN EXTENSION AND REPLACEMENT 
BOROUGH OF MANHATTAN 

PROJECT # MED625 

Borough: Manhattan                                                                       March 18, 2015 

DDC BEGINS WATER MAIN REPLACEMENTS AND DISTRIBUTION OF WATER 

MAIN EXTENSIONS AT VARIOUS MANHATTAN LOCATIONS 
 

Various Community Board 3 Locations 
 

Please be advised that on or about April 6, 2015, The New York City Department of Design and 
Construction (NYCDDC) will begin Water Main Replacements and Distribution of Water Main 
Extensions at various Manhattan locations, weather and field conditions permitting. The purpose 
of this project is to enlarge existing water mains to service more New Yorkers, as well as replace older 
water mains to improve the quality of water service.  

 
WHERE WILL WORK BE PERFORMED?  
Work will be performed on: 

 Entire Project limits:  
o On Delancey Street between Pitt Street and Columbia Street 
o On Pitt Street between Delancey Street and East Houston Street 
o On Rivington Street between Pitt Street and Clinton Street 
o On the East Side of Bowery between Canal Street and East 4th Street 

 Tentatively:  
o On First and Second Streets between Bowery and Second Avenue 
o On Second Avenue between East Houston Street and Second Street 

 

WHAT ARE THE COMMUNITY IMPACTS? 
DDC is committed to maintaining a work site that is safe and clean.  However, dust, noise and heavy equipment 
are common elements of construction and we ask for your patience during the project.  In order to facilitate the 
construction, there may be limited street access on certain blocks.  However, deliveries to 
commercial/residential properties and emergency vehicle access will be allowed. Please contact the Community 
Construction Liaison to coordinate. 

 
 

 Pedestrian Access/ Parking  
 Pedestrian access will be maintained at all times 
 Temporary street closures and / or limited access may be necessary 
 Uniformed NYPD traffic agents assigned for traffic control 
 DDC will monitor operation and work within DEP Noise Code regulations 
 Sidewalk and/or loading dock access from the curb may be temporarily restricted while work is 

conducted (coordination will be arranged on a case by case basis) 
 Parking may be temporarily restricted during construction 
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 Water Service Interruptions  

 A 72- hour notice will be provided throughout the affected project area along with instructions on how to 

prepare for the water service interruption. A 24-hour confirmation/cancellation will follow and will be 

distributed/posted to any/all affected location(s).  

 

WHAT ARE THE WORK HOURS?  
Allowable work hours are Monday through Friday 7:00am to 6:00pm, as well as night work hours from 
10:00pm to 6:00am as needed. No weekend work anticipated. Advanced notification will be given if 
construction deviates from these scheduled hours.  
 
 

WHO TO CONTACT FOR MORE INFORMATION OR CONCERNS? 
 Please contact Ms. Amanda Girgis, Community Construction Liaison (CCL) by Telephone: 

718-753-5445 or E-mail: MED625CCL@gmail.com 

 During non-construction hours, please contact the New York City Government Services and 
Information Hotline at 311 and mention Project ID# MED625 

 
 

 
We appreciate your cooperation and thank you for your patience while we rebuild NYC’s 

infrastructure. 

 


